

All Saints' RC Secondary School

299 Ryehill Road Glasgow G21 3EN

Phone 0141 582 0010 E-mail headteacher@ allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk www.allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk Twitter@AllSaintsRCSec

Head Teacher Mr Brian McDermott

Monday, 25th April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to update you following the conclusion of the recruitment process for Ms Hewitt's temporary replacement, which concluded on Friday evening.

I am delighted to advise that following a rigorous recruitment process, Mrs Pamela Bell – currently Associate Depute Head Teacher (Year Head of S3, and Principal Teacher of Mathematics) at St Thomas Aquinas Secondary School – was appointed to the post of Acting Depute Head Teacher. Mrs Bell will commence employment in All Saints' in the coming weeks.

FAO Parents/Carers - S2

In the interim and during the SQA exam diet, Mr John Houston, currently Depute Head Teacher and Head of S5, will take on the role of Acting Year Head of S2, working alongside Mrs Francheschi, Principal Teacher of Pupil Support.

Mr Houston and Mrs Francheschi can be contacted via:

Mr Houston: gw10houstonjohn3@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk

Mrs Francheschi: gw10franceschichrist@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk

As always, please don't hesitate to get in touch should you wish to discuss your child's learning or wellbeing.

Kind regards,

Brian McDermott Head Teacher All Saints' RC Secondary